

Banchory Academy

Schoolhill Banchory Kincardineshire AB31 5TQ

☎ 01330 823357 Fax: 01330 825409

banchory.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

www.banchoryacademy.co.uk

Rector: Judith Wight

December 2018

S2 Reports Session 2018/19

Dear S2 Parent/Carer,

Banchory Academy reports to parents are intended to track and monitor the progress of pupils across the session. S2 reports will be issued at two points in the session.

The December report will provide you with information on effort, behaviour and homework (where appropriate) and your child's current level of attainment in his or her classes. These reports will also have a written comment designed to give students specific feedback.

Please note that due to staffing issues, we are unfortunately unable to provide reports for Mr Mathewson's and Mrs Will's Technical Education classes.

The second report, issued in May 2019, provides you with information on effort, behaviour and homework (where appropriate) of your child in his or her classes and their level of attainment. An explanation of grades and levels is explained in the report.

In addition to that you will have the opportunity to discuss your child's progress at the S2 Parents' Information evening on Thursday 24th January 2019.

We hope that parents and pupils will find the reporting formats helpful. Our aim is to ensure that you are informed of any issues regarding progress and effort at an early stage so that you can work in partnership with us to improve progress and attainment.

The report format used this session includes a parental feedback sheet and please return as appropriate.

I would also like to remind parents that Guidance staff or the Senior Leadership Team can be contacted at any time during the school session should you have any concerns regarding your child's progress.

Yours faithfully,

Judith Wight Rector